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We hope you are all doing well considering the current circumstances.  The HCWE board made the decision this week to cancel the May 16-17 B-shows.  All events for the next 30 days have been cancelled due to COVID-19 (PVF Schooling Show, Tarrin Warren clinic, Dress Rehearsal, and B-show).
When the COVID group gathering size restrictions began (prior to the Stay at Home orders), we asked if folks would be interested in a semi-virtual schooling show.  We received many supportive responses (enough to move forward with).  Then the Stay at Home orders hit, and that option was no longer possible.  However, depending on how our state opens back up over the coming months, this may still be an option if hosting a regular B-show is not an option.  In the meantime, there is a Facebook virtual clinic/show option that Rachel Zenger put together called Dressage Bites.  It’s not only Dressage… Doreen Atkinson and Tarrin Warren are two of the judges/clinicians being utilized and they are including some obstacle sessions.  I would recommend you check it out if you’re looking for some judge/clinician feedback or if you'd like to participate in the discussions, which are very educational. 
As you know, COVID-19 recommendations and restrictions are rapidly changing daily and weekly.  We will continue to make decisions regarding upcoming events 30 days prior to the event.  For non-HCWE events that are listed on the HCWE calendar, please contact the organizer for details and status.
Lastly, we are looking to schedule at least one weekend of Fall showing in place of the cancelled Spring shows.  So watch for those dates as we solidify!
Thanks so much and hope you all are healthy and doing well!
Please take care,
Lauren Gueswel
President
High Country Working Equitation
